
 
Desirae Bernt, a new Boyd County paraprofessional joined us 
in September. Her job before coming to Boyd County was a 
Medical Aid in Bonesteel. She came to Boyd County because 
some of her family members live here. The only thing that she 
really needed to become a para was a high school degree and 
an associates degree. Her first impression was that the 
teachers were nice and good at showing here where to go and 
what she has to do. The students were helpful and willing to 
learn. Bernt likes it here and if she ever had the opportunity to 
move positions to a teacher or something higher she would 
take it.  




